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To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Mark E Reilly, Editor in Chief of Schmoesknow.com and Writer and Producer at Collider Video. I am writing to sing my praises about a certain individual you have to meet: Cory Naught, one of my Managing Editors at Schmoesknow.com. He is a fantastic writer, worker and human being. I can’t recommend Mr. Naught enough for the position you are looking to fill. 
A little back story, when Schmoesknow.com was revamped and launched again in December of 2015, I was working full time at establishing a loyal and vocal fan base of readers. Through the interactions by the fans with the Schmoes Know brand, I found a passionate and dedicated base that would devour each and every article I would post. With a meteoric rise in unique visits, I soon found myself in need of help. Enter Cory Naught. 

Cory was a loyal reader as well and because of his passion for writing and movies, took it upon himself to seek out my email. He sent me a fantastic sample article with a simple wish: I want to write for you. 

Immediately, I saw great talent and promise. Even his email to me was engaging, well written, and passionate. I hired him on the spot. 

Cory, as well as a tight-knit team of three editors, became a team at Schmoes Know. They talk regularly about the web-culture, with Cory also leading the charge with ideas for many great editorials while also staying on top of breaking news. Each and every day, Cory and the team come up with a game plan. The team-up has paid off and Schmoesknow.com has entered the conversation as a legitimate, reliable news website. And I am here to say: I couldn’t have done it without Cory. 

I could go on for days but will leave it at that I highly recommend Cory in every way possible. He is a willing manager and organizer, talented web designer and a fantastic writer.  

If there are any questions (or more praise I can heap on) please don’t be afraid to contact me using the information below.

Sincerely,

Mark E Reilly 

Reillyman727@gmail.com
Schmoesknow.com
